
 

 

 
 

Thursday 29th June 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Staffing announcement 
 
I am delighted to announce that Mrs Anne-Marie Russell, who has been working at 
St Thomas More Primary School for several years, will be joining the Greenway 
team in September. Mrs Russell will be a class teacher and also part of our Senior 
Leadership Team as Key Stage 2 leader.  
 
Transition day for all Berkhamsted schools is next Thursday, 6th July and on this day 
your child/ren will be finding out who their class teacher will be next year. 
 
Regards 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 
 
 


